
 

1 
 

 
 

Answers to requests for clarifications 
 

RFP23-6059 – Preferred Suppliers Agreements for Graphic Designers 
and Illustrators 

 

Date: 12/02/2024 

 

Question: Am I able to apply for this RFP as a self-employed? 

Answer: Yes. Being self-employed people does not prevent you from submitting an 
application to this RFP. Applicants will be evaluated according to the criteria defined in section 
4. 

All the documents requested in this RFP (including annex 3) must be submitted with your 
proposal. Make sure to specify any item that is not applicable to your case. 

In addition, please enclose with your proposal a certificate of business registration or proof of 
your status as a self-employed entrepreneur. 

 

 

 

 


